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Ridgewood School District Seeking Input 

 

The Ridgewood Local School District is planning a meeting to review the 2021-2022 school year federal 

allocation and to receive input regarding the use of those dollars in the following areas: Title I, IIA,   

IDEA-Part B.  In addition, ARP ESSER allocation will be reviewed for allowable expenses for the 2020-

2021 and 2021-2022 school years.  These federal funds supplement the state and local dollars that 

provide funding for the district's comprehensive educational services.  The meeting will be held on 

Friday, June 18, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. in the district's administration building located at 301 S. Oak Street. 

Title I funds are used to provide reading/math instructional intervention, materials and supplies, 

tutoring services, parental involvement activities and professional development for staff. 

Title II-A funds, can assist to reduce class size and provide professional development activities to 

improve teacher quality. 

IDEA-Part B funds are used for special education and related services for children with disabilities by 

supporting needs as identified through the child's Individualized Education Plan (IEP). 

ARP ESSER is intended to address the impact that COVID-19 has had and continues to have, on 

elementary and secondary schools.  ARP ESSER funds are used to prevent, prepare for and respond to 

COVID-19. 

If you have any questions regarding these federal program funds, contact Mr. Mike Masloski the 

district's Superintendent at 740-545-6354; mike.masloski@omeresa.net or mail questions to Ridgewood 

Local School District, 301 S. Oak Street, West Lafayette, OH 43845. 

 


